
 

 

 

16th September 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

A Level Maths – Purchase of Resources 

 

As you are aware your child has opted to take a two year A level maths course.  

As a result they are required to purchase resources for the course. 

 

The year 2 Statistics and Mechanics book will be issued to your child in September.   We therefore 

request prompt online payment, via Scopay, for this book, by Friday 1st October at the latest.   

 

The total cost of purchasing this book is £10.00. 

 

If you are entitled to a bursary, we will reimburse you the full cost of these resources. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S Rahim 

Curriculum Leader of Mathematics 

 

 


